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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Newsletter No 3 – 21
st
 September, 2018 

Sports for Schools Sponsored Fitness Event 

On Tuesday 25
th

 September, 2018 the whole school will be taking part in the fitness event led by Paralympic Gold 

Medallist and World Champion, Danielle Brown.  As well as completing the fitness circuit, the children will hear from 

Danielle about her career and they will have a chance to ask questions. 

Children should come to school in their PE kit, ‘ready to go’, and bring their school uniform in to change into later. 

Sponsor forms and money should be returned to school after the event – thank you in anticipation. 

 

Values and Virtues 

This half term we are learning to be more Compassionate and Loving. 

Congratulations to Mayla (Y1) and Saadie (Y5)   who are the winners of our Compassionate and Loving certificate 

this week. 

 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Thank you for participating in the day.  The total raised was £185.  This money will help to fund research into genetic 

disorders and also to help those children affected. 

 

Lost Jumper 
One of our Y2 children has lost their school jumper.  Please could you check to see if your child has bought home by 

mistake and return to school.   Thank you.  

 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Karter, Ava 

Reception CT Logan W 

Reception SS Lucien 

Year 1LP Zariah, Ismail 

Year 1R Dillon, Kacey 

Year 2M Alexandru 

Year 2R Divine, Shaan 

Year 3B Irtiza, Barney 

Year 3M Joel 

Year 4B Harafa 

Year 4G Maisie, Poppy 

Year 5H Rayan 

Year 5M Maja, Kacper 

Year 6G Ellis 

Year 6T Holly-Mae 

MUSIC AWARD Choir 

SPORTS AWARD Jeremiah (Y4) 

WISE OWL AWARD Malachi 

Well done everyone! 
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th
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th
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eSchools App 

We would like to ensure that you get all our  news directly to your mobile device.  You can do this by  downloading  

our free school app  by going to the Google Playstore for Android or the Apple app store for apple devices - search for 

eSchools and download.  When you have downloaded, type in the following details: School – st-wilfrid and your 

eSchools username and password.  If you have forgotten this then please call at the school office. 

If you have not already provided us with your email address then please call at the school office.  Thank you.  

 

Harvest Festival 

During assembly this week, the children learnt about Article 24 which states that all children have the right to 

nutritious food and clean water.  We understand that not all children have access to this right so as a school we are 

going to collect items of food to donate to St Chad’s sanctuary in town for the homeless.  The items of food the 

children can donate are tinned fruit and vegetables, soup, beans, pasta, rice, oil, spaghetti, tinned fish and any other 

long lasting food.  Thank you.  

 

 

Altar Servers 

St Wilfrid’s Church are looking for altar servers to serve at the Saturday evening or Sunday morning mass. 

If your child attends St Wilfrid’s and would like to serve, please see Father Andrew or Father Vipin before or after 

mass. 

 

Prayers 

Please pray for Mrs Kenny’s father who is seriously ill in hospital. 

 

Have a great weekend 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

R Baker and staff 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Group % Attend 

Reception CT 94.4% 

Reception SS 98.2% 

Year 1LP 92.2% 

Year 1R 98% 

Year 2M 92.8% 

Year 2R 94.8% 

Year 3B 88.7% 

Year 3M 93% 

Year 4B 97.6% 

Year 4G 95.2% 

Year 5H 93.7% 

Year 5M 84.6% 

Year 6G 94.7% 

Year 6T 91.1% 


